
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The sun has risen and the Son has risen! The weather is beautiful isn’t it? It’s 

probably not quite as hot as Tanzania though! The seasons come and go, 

always changing, yet always the same. Now is the time to enjoy the great 

outdoors, Creation in all it’s beauty and splendour, as God intended it to be. 

Enjoy! 

 

Saturday Club 

This club is held at the Drop-
in-Centre every Saturday and 
is open to all children. Various 

games are played including 
football, volleyball, skipping, 

card games, hopscotch and 
many others. The number of 

children recently attending has 
been around 48. The team also 
run a Bible study, and Erasto 
recently gave a lesson to the 
children about being kind to 

others. The children learnt 
about helping each other 

regardless of their differences, 
as no one knows what 
tomorrow will bring. 

That’s probably a lesson we 
could all learn from. 
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In your anger do not sin. Do not let the sun go down while you are 

still angry and do not give the devil a foothold  - Eph 4:26-27 
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FISCH Church  
The church is continuing to enjoy 

regular numbers of attendees 

who come to worship, praise and 

learn about God every Sunday. 

Recently numbers have been 

recorded at around 40 people 

and above! The church have also 

welcomed some guest speakers 
recently. 

Have you checked out the 
website and facebook page yet? 

They can be found at 
 

gofisch.org 
and 

facebook.com/ 
futureforiringastreetchildren 


